
ZOOM PRAYER 2023-2024 

It’s wonderful to report that the Lock Down Prayer that started in the pandemic is still going strong. 

We meet every Friday at 11am and after a brief introduction, pray until 11.45am. It has met every 

Friday except Christmas, New Year and Good Friday. Most weeks we will have between 10 and 15 

people praying on screen.  

Different people introduce each week to turn our hearts to God and that introduction tends to guide 

the prayers that follow. Not everyone prays aloud. We invite others to introduce some Fridays – 

Steve Doel, Jon Morley and targeted prayers like Jon Sadler re Youth Fellowship, Peter Brentnall re 

the Thomas Project and Ella Morley and Amie Uddin re the Hothouse. 

Our mission links come in, Hilary and Reza from Indonesia almost every week and most weeks, Brian 

ad Chris Clarke re Krasif Aid Bulgaria and Paul and Cathy Middleton from South Africa. It’s wonderful 

to be able to pray into their current circumstances. 

It’s been a privilege to pray for the last 4 years, and we believe that prayer changes things so we 

praise God for all He has done and look forward to all that the He will do. 

Alan and Gillian Winser 


